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Scott Fisher Interviewed by Aon’s The 
One Brief on Law Firm Succession 
Planning
NGE Managing Partner Scott Fisher was recently 
interviewed by Aon’s The One Brief for the article, 
“Succession Starts at Onboarding: Lessons From Law 
Firms.”  In the article, Scott discusses how NGE 
identifies individuals for future leadership positions, how 
the firm seeks to include underrepresented groups, and 
the methods NGE uses to train future leaders.

Click here to read the article.
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